
303 Garden Avenue 
Bellevue, Nebraska 68005 

April 9, 1981 

The Securities and Exchange Commission 
500 North Capitol Street 
Washington, D. C. 20549 

ATTN: Mr. John R. Evans 

Dear Mr. Evans : 

Thanks for having your head screwed on right. 

It was refreshing to read about your candid views on money 
market funds. Also, for telling the House subcorf~fLittee 
that you are opposed to new restrictions on money market 
funds. 

It's unusual to find someone in Washington, D. C. who still 
believes that the small investor should not be deprived of 
the same investment benefits available to large investors. 

Keep up the good work. 

Sincerely, / ~ j ~ .  J 


